@ WEBER STATE UNIVERSHY OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

September 19, 2011

The Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education
213 2 North Limestone
Lexington, KY 40507

RE: Weber State University’s STARS submission
To Whom It May Concern:

Thank you for the opportunity to participate in the Sustainability Tracking, Assessment and
Rating System™ (STARS) program. We have found the program and the reporting tool to be
very valuable guides as we work towards our goal of becoming a sustainable campus. On behalf
of Weber State University, [ am pleased to submit our STARS sustainability self assessment and
affirm the accuracy of the data provided.

You will see from our report that WSU is making significant progress in all three STARS
categories. We do understand there is much work to be done and look forward to the opportunity
to improve our level of sustainability.

Sincerely,
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F. Ann Millner
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